
Newcomers Board  1998-99 
 

Executive Officers 
 
President:    Ingrid Sarrat 
Vice-president:   Jan Samuels 
Secretary:    Liz Sprenkle 
Treasurer:    Myrna Marshall 
1st V.P. Luncheons:  Linda Hammons 
2nd V.P. Membership:  Caroline Lavell 
3th V.P. Programs:   Shelly Pratt 
Newsletter editor:   Hanny Jacobs 
Mailing:    Ilene Cohen 
 

Committees 
 
Bookclub:    Susan Stiege 
Bridge:    Mary Wollaston 
Directory:    Nancy Hughes 
Explorers:    Evelien Ijntema 
Golf:     Marilyn Goldberg 
Historian and Publicity:  Patty Woolsey  
    & Cathy Perga 
Tennis:    Ursula Olsen 
TGIF:     Irene Price  
    & Vicki Thomas 
Phones:    Beth Hudkins 
Sunshine:    Karen Cano 
Wine and Dine:   --------------- 
     


